
Prayer Points 

• Thank God for journey mercies to Kenya 

and back. 

• That the catechism classes will be 

successful and will make an impact in the 

lives of the youth. 

• That the ladies will be granted journey 

mercies and that their day in Birmingham 

will be fruitful. 

• That God will grant us strength and wisdom 

as we continue leading and even 

encouraging the congregations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from London, 

In the month of February and part of March, 

we were in Kenya where we had time to be 

with our family and friends.  During the same 

time, Edwin took several days to represent the 

Men Fellowship in the PCEA 50th anniversary 

of the Presbyterian Men Fellowship 

international conference, which was taking 

place in Nairobi in the last week of February. 

We also took time to visit several 

congregations where we were given an 

opportunity to bring greetings and also tell of 

our work in the UK. 

Since we returned, we have had a chance to 

visit and fellowship with Reading, Luton and 

London congregations. 

During the forthcoming Easter break, we 

expect to have catechism classes for the young 

people.  This is to prepare them to be 

communicants.  The classes will be held on 

zoom. 

On the 6th of April, the members of the ladies’ 

fellowship from all our branches will be 

travelling to Birmingham for a seminar.  This is 

also meant to encourage members at 

Birmingham, and also to prepare for the 

woman's guild commissioning expected to 

take place in June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

Edwin and Anne Kibathi 

Below we are at PCEA Nairobi West Parish 

together with their minister Rev Dorcas Kamau 

(top left), with the parish minister at PCEA 

Nge'nda Parish Rev Dr Kabaiku (top right).  The 

bottom photo shows the participants of the 

PCMF International conference NRB. 
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